
PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR 
A. E. MORGAN

McGill University 

Montreal

14th October 
19 3 6

Dear Captain Stoker,

It was very kind of you to send me a copy of 

The Way of the Transgressor, which I have been meaning 

to read and shall now read with extra pleasure seeing 

that it is you gift.

With kind regars,

Yours sincerely,

Captain T.T.McG. Stoker, 
3489 Drummond Street, 

MONTREAL. QUE.


